5/5

T - 2401

B. A. (Second Semester) EXAMINATION, May/June, 2017 FOUNDATION-I

Paper - I

MORAL VALUES AND LANGUAGE

Time: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 85 (For Regular Students)

Minimum Pass Marks: 34%

Maximum Marks: 100 (For Private Students)

Minimum Pass Marks: 34%

PART-A MORAL EDUCATION+ HINDI

नोट- सभी प्रश्न अनिवार्य हैं।

(दीर्घउत्तरीय प्रश्न)

आध्यात्मिक चेतना की विवेचना कीजिए। 10/13

अथवा

सत्य क्या है ? बुद्ध के विचार को स्पष्ट श्रीजिए।

 पुष्प की अभिलाषा कविता का भावार्थ लिश्विए। 10/12

अथवा

निर्मात्य निबन्ध का केन्द्रीय भाव लिखिए।

P.T.O.

3. <mark>'अफसर' नामकरण की सार्थकता पर प्रकाश डा</mark>लिए। 10/12

अधवा

विकासवाद कं सिद्धान्त के बारे में लिखिए। (लघुडत्तरीय प्रश्न)

 महापुरूष ज्योति स्तम क्यों कहे जाते हैं ? विवेचना कीजिए।

अथवा

गुरूकुल क्या है ? समझाइए।

2. कनक, सागर, तरू, सुमन के पर्यायवाची शब्द लिखिए। 5/6

अथवा

मानक भाषा के किन्हीं तीन लक्षणों का उल्लेख कीजिए।

 भारतीय जाति प्रथा के किन-किन दोषों की चर्चा लेखक ने की है ?

अथवा

निम्नांकित में से किसी एक का पल्लवन कीजिए-

- (a) सारे जहाँ से अच्छा हिन्दुस्ता हमारा
- (b) जीवन का लक्ष्य।

(अतिलघुडत्तरीय/यस्तुनिष्ठ प्रश्न)

. **'अप्य दीपो भव'** के लेखक का नाम लिखिए।

T - 2401

- भारतमाता के चरणों को कौन धोता है ?
- निर्माल्य का क्या अर्थ है ?

*

- भारतीय इतिहास कांग्रेस का अधिवंशन ग्वालियर में कब हुआ था?
- सारांश किस पुरूष में लिखा जाता है ?

"Part - B

MORAL EDUCATION+ ENGLISH

Note- Attempt all questions.

- Choose the correct answer-
 - The poem Salitary Reaper was (i) published in-

′**¢a)**↓↓ 1800

- (b) 1801
- **ነራ**፦ 1807
- (d) 1810

Rishi Swarpancha was by a caste-

- (a) Barber -
- (b) Washer
- (c) Tanner
- (d) None of above

In the portrait of a lady, Lady stands for-

- (a) Writer's wife
- (b) Writer's mother
- (c) Writer's teacher
- (d) Writer's grand mother
- A song of Kabir was translated by-
 - (a) Mahatma Gandhi
 - ' (b) Khushwant Singh
 - Ne Rabindra Nath Natore
 - (d) William Wordsworth
- The author entreated Kasturba bai to give up-
 - (a) Coffee and milk
 - (b) Salt and sugar
 - •(c) Salt and pulses
 - (d) Salt and bread
- **Answer the following questions (any four)**- $4 \times 3 = 12$
 - How does the Solitary Reaper affect the poet?
 - (ii) What is meant by the expression "seeker after God"?

What is the message of the poem 'A Abir'?

- (iv) What did the priest teach the children in school as described in the portrait of a Lady?
- (v) What were the two rules observed by the author after release from fail }
- (vi) Who was Kasturba?

Section - B

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end of the passage-Leducation should aim at the training of emotions, because what we bring with us into the world is not a character, but the raw material of characters) Our natural inheritance of human desire, impulse and emotions. (Aristotle taught human nature that is neither good nor bad. What it becomes will depend upon the ends to which impulse, desire and emotion are directed. Whus a naturally hot temper can be trained to righteous indignation at crucity and injustice or to be a defiance of all authority. \ Right living is living in accordance with a rule, a rule which reason prescribes Aristotle, it may be remembered, points out that the young cannot be expected to P. L.O.

perceive this rule for themselves, since in morals as in art, the preception of what good comes only as a result of practice and experience. Therefore, a boy must be trained to perform right acts by the exercise of authority and through the influences of tradition, before he can realize why they are right.

Questions-

- (i) What should be the aim of education?
- (ii) What can be made of a hot temper?
- (iii) What does Aristotle say about our inheritance?
- (iv) What does Aristotle say about a boy's training?
- (v) Give a suitable title to the passage.

Write a paragraph on any one of following topics-

- (i) Arts and Indian life
- (ii) Knowledge is power
- (iii) Work is worship

The section of the following - 5

nct in your college

(iii) Bad conditions of the road in your town

T - 2401

(iii) A train accident that you have seen.

Write an essay on any one of the following-

- Role of Internet in the present (i) scenario
- Sports and personality development (ii)
- The problem of corruption (iii)
- (iv) Standard of higher education in India.

Do as directed-

- (i) Give the synonyms of the following words (any treo)-
 - (a) Needless *
 - الالا) Observance
 - (c) Vigilance
 - (d) Permit-
- (ii) Give the antonyms of the following words (any treo)-
 - (a) Friend .
 - (b) Modern
 - (c) Blessing
 - (d) Holy.

- Make two words using the following (iii) prefix~
 - (a) Super.
 - (b) dis ___
 - (c) mal.
- Use the following phrases in your (iv) sentence (any two)-
 - (a) Give up
 - (b) Look after
 - (c) Knock off
 - (d) Take it easy.
- Do as directed (any four) $1 \times 4 = 4$ (v)
 - (a) Please give me.....water.

(Use article)

T - 2401

- (b) Sita is waiting.....the station. (Use preposition)
- (c) May you have (some/any) book to read.
- (d) My friend cannot sing (some/ any) song of English.
- (e) You cannot write a letter with black ink.

(Use countable and uncountable noun)

Sita (get) job already. (Use proper verb)